
Project Update: June 2010 

We met a youth group in Bhorgiri village (periphery of the sanctuary) who are interested in taking 
the programme to their village school. We will be training a couple of members of the group, who 
will in turn conduct the workshops in the school. We have agreed to assist them for a few initial 
sessions in the school. The grades to be addressed from this school range from 1 to 7. Hence we will 
have to rework the content for the younger children. 

In Tokawade School, where we have interacted for 2 years, the principal has now agreed to let 
interested teachers get training once a month, so that they will continue with the programme once 
we stop our intervention.  

We are starting both these activities on 24th June 2010. 

 

 
 
 

 


